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Dear New Patient,

We are pleased to welcome you to Roseville Orthopedic Surgery & Sports
Medicine. We are very proud to have been serving the community with a tradition of
excellence for over 50 years. Our goal is to provide the highest quality care for all of our
patients in a timely and respectful manner. As a result, we can offer you a proactive
and expeditious recovery from your orthopedic problems.

Roseville Orthopedic Surgery & Sports Medicine is an independent group
affiliated with Sutter Medical Foundation. Our shared electronic medical record allows
us to receive patient results quickly and efficiently through our direct link with Sutter
Medical Foundation services. This is an important resource for patients and referring
providers, and we encourage you to take full advantage of My Health Online through the
Sutter website. Likewise, www.rosevilleorthopedics.com has much of the information
and detaus you may be seeking for your consultation with us. We encourage you to
visit our website for general information, driving directions, and biographies of our

surgeons.

In addition to your relevant imaging studies and medication lists, you will need to
bring your current insurance card and a photo ID with you for your first appointment.
We have also attached registration and medical history forms that need to be completed
prior to arrival. All co-pays and past due balances are expected at time of service,
unless prior arrangements have been made with our billing department.

To facilitate new patient registration, we ask that you arrive prior your scheduled
check in time. We take your time and other commitments seriously, and strive to stay
on schedule. As a courtesy to our other patients that are affected by delays, you may
be asked to reschedule your appointment if you are more than 15 minutes late. From
time to time, a patient emergency arises and we may be running late for your visit. You
will have the option to reschedule or stay to be seen, and we will do our best to keep
you informed of how long of a delay you may experience.

Providing the highest quality of professional care to our patients is very important
to us. We encourage feedback and any suggestions on how we can make your time
here with us comfortable. Welcome, and thank you for choosing our practice.

Sincerely,

The Doctors and Staff of Roseville Orthopedic Surgery and Sports Medicine
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